
  

 

Upcoming Stakeholder's Workshop and Departmental Retreat  

 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2013-05-15 08:00  

 

Location / Venue:  

UoN Education Building Room 213 

The Department of Sociology and Social Work will hold a one day Stakeholder's Workshop on 

Wednesday 15th May 2013 at the University of Nairobi ED 213.  The Workshop's main 

objective is to receive suggestions for new course units to be considered for incorporation into 

the Departmental curriculum. 

The Workshop will be attended by Departmental staff, UoN students and representatives from; 

School of Law, Geography Department, Meterology Department, Ministry of Gender, Ministry 

of Special Programmes, Police Services Department, National Intelligence Services, Amani 

Counselling Centre, Cordaid, World Vision, among others, 

The Workshop will be followed by a two day Staff Curriculum Writing retreat to be held on 6-

9th June 2013 at a venue to be announced later.  

 


